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Federal Employee Program  

COVID-19 Vaccine $50 Incentive   
Extended Through December 

 

 

To further encourage and support national COVID-19 vaccination efforts, we have extended 

our $50 incentive to eligible Federal Employee Program® (FEP) members who receive at 

least one dose of the COVID-19 vaccine by Dec. 31, 2021. This reward, originally set to 

expire in September, was shared with you in a recent provider bulletin which also included 

information about the new Blue Cross and Blue Shield FEP member ID card format. 

 

Please encourage your patients to take advantage of this reward. They can learn more about 

this offer at fepblue.org/vaccineincentive50. They can also call 800-411-BLUE (2583) to ask 

questions.  

 

 

  
 

https://www.floridablue.com/docview/new-member-id-cards/
https://www.fepblue.org/coronavirus-updates/coronavirus-incentive?utm_campaign=covidincentiveprogram&utm_medium=vanity&utm_source=(redirect)

